
MVRC/YARS  2 March 2021 Meeting 

K6MVR Repeater 

 

Attending: 

 

Officers: President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ, Vice-President Doug 

Hollowell KK6LDS, and Secretary Dave Nishikawa KC6YFG.  

 

Members: Paul Bertain KM6AJQ, Tom Bowen KM6DML, Dan Cameron KF6HHH, 

Bob Close KK6DUW, Doug Emerson N6NFF, Wes Hardacker WS6Z, Darrell 

Horst KM6KFW, Lu King W6KJX, Greg Kruckewitt KG6SJT, David Lichtenhan 

K6DCL, Rick Littlefield N6KLB, Don Matteson KI6PEL, Ken March KF6AGM, 

Tom Preston KQ6EO, Bill Ragsdale K6KN, Steve Sparks KC6MHT, and David 

Stubbins WB6DNL. 

 

Guest Present: Chris Leathers KJ6VKR. 

 

Meeting opened at 1930 hrs. by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ asking 

for check-ins by roll call. Members checking in were asked if they 

would approve the January minutes, February minutes, and January 

treasurer’s report as emailed. All were approved. 

 

YARS/MVRC January 2021 Treasurer's Report. 

 

Beginning Balance – Jan. 1        $5,547.63 

 

Deposits 

(none) 

 

Total Deposits   0.00      5,547.63 

 

Withdrawals 

(none) 

 

Total Withdrawals    0.00      5,547.63 

 

Ending Balance – Jan. 31        $5,547.63 

 

Encumbrances (pending checks)  0.00       0.00 

 

Available Balance – Jan. 31 (ending balance less encumbrances) 

 $5,547.63 

 

 

 



Member Dues Paid: 

None. 

 

Pending Checks: 

None. 

 

Repeater Trustee Steve Dold’s report deferred until next meeting.  

 

New Business – Dave Nishikawa KC6YFG reported that the Davis Double 

Century has been officially cancelled for the 3
rd
 Saturday in May. The 

Foxy will likely be held in some form on the 3
rd
 Saturday in October. 

When asked about the Western States Endurance Run and Tevis he 

believed that they were going to attempt to put the events on. 

Membership moved to Zoom where Bill Ragsdale K6KN gave a presentation 

on Amateur Radio Balloon operations. Following that he showed an 

animation on how to get to Mars. 

 

 

Following the presentation Rick Littlefield N6KLB gave a report on the 

status of the Cache Creek Ridge Ride and Tevis Cup. If and how they 

will be put on will depend on the county health departments. 

 

Members moved back to the K6MVR repeater where president Gary Matteson 

WA6TQJ adjourned the meeting at 2032 hours. 


